Dear Parents/Carers.

As you will be aware, the building work is now moving at quite a pace and is on track to be completed on schedule. As a result, some classes can now move to their new permanent home on Monday.

Nursery & Reception continue to use the EYFS Door – no change.

Year 1 are now back on the Yr1 corridor and will enter from the entrance on the Key Stage 1 playground. To access this, please turn right as you enter the school, passed the EYFS door on to the KS1 playground where children will be met by staff each morning. Children will also be collected from here at the end of each day.

Year 2 are also moving to their new home. Mrs Collinson's class (Sparrows) will enter the same as Year 1. Miss Lennon's class (Kingfishers) have their own door to their new classroom whilst we wait for it to be rejoined with the rest of the school. Miss Lennon's class (Kingfishers) classroom is located towards the back of the KS1 playground (next to the tyre park). Pupils will be met each morning and collected from this classroom door.

Year 3 have also moved to their new home into the new classrooms that are in what used to be the old school hall. Year 3 have their own door along the side of what used to be the hall. To access this entrance, enter the school and use the new red foot path, turning right at the first junction. Both Year 3 classes are to meet their teachers here each morning and be collected from here each afternoon.

Year 4 are not moving quite yet. They will use the same classroom and entrances as before the half term break.

Year 5 Hawks (Mrs Fawcett) are already in their permanent home. Doves (Mrs Bowes) are not moving quite yet. All Year 5 will use the same classroom and entrances as before the half term break.

Year 6 are already in their permanent home. They will use the same classroom and entrances as before the half term break.

We know that you and your children will be very impressed with the work that has been completed so far.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Kind regards,

Hayley Marshall (Headteacher)